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Relieving Principal: Leanne Hegarty 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
From Monday 11 May Week 3, students will return to Hobartville Public School one day each 
week. Children of essential workers are still able to attend school each day and will be supervised. 
If parents wish to keep their children home from school during this time, they are welcome to do 
so, however please inform the classroom teacher. 
 
Students will attend school based on their house group, so that siblings will attend school on the 
same day. The timetables will run as follows: 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Biringum 
(Green) 

Malean 
(Red) 

Children of 
essential workers 

only 

Narung 
(Yellow) 

Wungaglin 
(Blue) 

 
Teachers will remind students of their house group via Class Dojo. 
 
If the timetable does not suit the needs of your family, please contact the classroom teacher as 
soon as possible so that alternate arrangements can be made. 
 
When students are not attending school, they are still expected to complete their home learning 
tasks.  
 
At school, students will participate in explicit teaching on their designated day. Amendments have 
been made to the learning environment to adhere to social distancing guidelines. 
 
During this time, the Canteen and Breakfast Club will NOT be operating. Students will need to 
bring their recess, lunch and crunch and sip each day. For hygiene reasons, the bubblers will not 
be used by students, so please ensure they have a filled water bottle. 
 
To ensure the safety of our students, and that we are following social distancing guidelines, we are 
asking that parents do not enter school grounds unless absolutely necessary. If you wish to speak 
to your child’s classroom teacher, please arrange a meeting via Class Dojo or contact the school 
office directly. 
 
To assist with social distancing, we have made some changes to morning drop-off and afternoon 
pick-up procedures. 
 
Morning: Parents are asked to drop-off their children at the front gate only. A teacher will be 
supervising the gate and asking students to use the hand sanitiser provided. 
 
Afternoon: Students can be picked-up from the front or back gate. Teachers will bring students to 
either gate before the bell rings in the afternoon. Students will be able to catch the bus as normal. 
 
Please make sure to tell your children which gate they will be picked up from. 
 
Thank you for understanding and your anticipated support in keeping our students safe. 
 
Leanne Hegarty 
Relieving Principal 

To strive for excellence in a caring environment 


